

Dún Scéine, Lána Fhearchair Baile Átha Cliath 2, DO2 WT20

Dún Scéine, Harcourt Lane Dublin 2, DO2 WT20

t 01 879 8300

info@nationaltransport.ie www.nationaltransport.ie

Colm Murphy
Administrative Officer
South Dublin County Council
County Hall
Tallaght
Dublin 24

27th September 2018

Dear Mr Murphy

I refer to your letter dated today (Ref. M180918) concerning a motion adopted by South Dublin County Council on the Dublin area bus network redesign proposals.

There are no plans to formally extend the public consultation process beyond tomorrow, 28 September. However, the NTA recognises that some people may still be in the process of finalising submissions and we will be glad to accept late submissions in those cases.

The NTA is heartened by the huge amount of feedback that we have received in response to the public consultation process which started last July. At this stage we anticipate that it will take us a number of months to work through the thousands of submissions which we have received. Following the completion of that process we expect to hold a second public consultation process on a revised network plan, which will take into account the views we have received.

Yours sincerely

Anne Graham
Chief Executive

Corporate Services

Corporate Services